In This Issue Webmail users click here

#### **General Announcements**

- · Fill Out Leadership Survey Win Prizes!
- · 'Real World' Seminar Today Landing a Job & Social Media Killers
- · The Jasmine Revolution in Tunisia
- · How To Buy Electronics .... Without Getting Ripped Off!
- · Spring 2011 Employee Phone List
- · Memorial reception scheduled for Bob Hutter
- · New Senior Class Giving Web Site
- · Informational meeting on summer study in Istanbul
- · Come Join Us at 8 p.m. in Nevin's Theater
- Vote for Ian McCoy
- · 2011 Frontier Pages Telephone Books
- · Safety tips for walking on ice
- · Byrdcliffe Artist in Residence Program
- · Classic Movie Matinee: 'Winchester '73' (1950)

# What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
12:20 What I Know	10:20 SOE Graduate Seminar	5:00 SPA-GHETTI
Wednesday  "Real World" Seminar - Land a Job!	12:10 Bergren Forum - 'Rural Anarchism for Dummies'	Don't Miss Spa- Ghetti!
3:30 CYLI Theatre	3:30 CYLI Contagion	6:00 Women's Basketball Game
5:00 Artist Lecture - Jason Green		Friday Nigh Hikes
7:00 The Jasmine Revolution in Tunisia		8:00 Film: 'Love And Other Drugs'
		Men's Basketball Game
		11:00 Film: 'Love And Other Drugs'
		· Alumni Basketball Weekend

## Fill Out Leadership Survey - Win Prizes!

Starting the week of Feb. 14, each undergraduate will get an e-mail asking you to participate in the Multi-Institutional Study of Leadership. We did this two years ago with GREAT results, and we want to see how student leaders have changed since then.

Everyone who responds will be entered into a drawing to win one of eight \$25 or \$50 Barnes & Noble gift certificates, an iPod shuffle, and a digital camera.

Watch your e-mail and please fill out the survey - thank you!

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

### 'Real World' Seminar Today - Landing a Job & Social Media Killers

AU PRIDE "Real World" Seminar Spring Series kicks off today with CDC's Jill Crandall & Nancy Williams on the topics of "landing a great job & social media killers".

Join us from 12:20-1:20 p.m. @ PCC Nevins Theatre for this exciting presentation!

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### The Jasmine Revolution in Tunisia

Global Awareness Roundtable Will Present:

The Jasmine Revolution in Tunisia

Wednesday, February 9th Knight Club - Campus Center

Time: 7-8 p.m.

Presenter: Zakia Robana

The Jasmine Revolution in Tunisia

Tunisia , one of the smallest countries in North Africa, became an Iconoclast in the Arab world and other developing countries around the globe.

The Jasmine Revolution is an organic revolution started solely by people of Tunisia especially the youth against the oppression, the unemployment and the stifling of freedom of expression, of political and religious choice. This domino effect has reached the heart of the Middle East and still spreading.

Please join us and take part in the discussion following the speaker.

The Global Awareness Roundtable is a monthly event designed to introduce the Alfred community to a variety of cultures from around the world. This informal gathering gives our international faculty, students, and alumni the opportunity to introduce participants to countries as diverse as Japan, Guatemala, and Tunisia. Students who have lived, studied or worked abroad also share their experiences and observations.

Presentations cover a wide range of topics including history, traditions, art, music and food. This event is supported by the College of Liberal Arts & Sciences and the Language Department.

If you are interested in participating or have any questions please contact Zakia Robana @ 871.2880.

Submitted by: Zakia Robana

back to top Send Email Reminder

## How To Buy Electronics .... Without Getting Ripped Off!

On Wednesday, Feb. 9, Anton Flint will be the speaker for the WLC series, "What I Know Wednesday." Join us from 12:20 to 1:15 p.m. at the WLC where Anton will divulge the mysteries of "You paid how much for that phone?"

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### **Spring 2011 Employee Phone List**

The Alfred University Employee Phone List is now available on the HR Web page at the following link:

Link: Spring 2011 Employee Phone List

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **Memorial reception scheduled for Bob Hutter**

I regret to inform you of the death of Robert Hutter, retired professor of law in the College of Business, Saturday, Feb. 5, 2011, after a lengthy illness.

He joined the Alfred University faculty in fall 1974, and retired due to poor health in June 2010.

A memorial reception will be held from 1-5 p.m. Feb. 19 at the Wellsville Country Club. A complete obituary is not yet available. We will post one when it is.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### **New - Senior Class Giving Web Site**

Senior Class, faculty & staff: The Senior Class Giving Web site is now live! The 2011 Gift is a commemorative emblem honoring the 175th year of AU & the class of 2011. Anyone can give - just click on the link below for more information!

Link: Senior Class Giving

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### Informational meeting on summer study in Istanbul

An informational meeting for all those interested in taking a four-week course in Istanbul this summer will be held at 5:30 p.m. Wednesday, Feb. 16, in Olin 307. For more information, email Prof. Greyson < greyson@alfred.edu > or Prof. Sluyter-Beltrao < jsluyter@alfred.edu >

The course, "Istanbul: Crossroads of Civilization," will be taught by faculty of Isik University for four weeks, June 27-July 22, and will focus on Turkish history, culture and politics. Alfred University faculty members coordinating the course are Laura Greyson and Jeffrey Sluyter-Beltrao, professors of Political Science.

Attachment: Istanbul 2011 meeting announcement Attachment: Istanbul 2011 program brochure

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Come Join Us at 8 p.m. in Nevin's Theater

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2011.02.09

Come join us at 8 p.m. in Nevin's Theater on Wednesday, Feb. 9

Attachment: Student\_Senate\_Meeting\_Agenda\_2011.02.09.doc

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **Vote for Ian McCoy**

Hello fellow students of Alfred, I(Ian McCoy) am Currently in a video contest on <a href="http://tubecontest.com/su...">http://tubecontest.com/su...</a>

and would greatly appreciate it if you would vote for me. To vote, all you need to do is sign up, put your e-mail in, and confirm.

Help me win, thank you - Ian McCoy

P.S. you can vote ever two hours until the 28th.

Link: http://tubecontest.com/submissions/rh93

Submitted by: Ian McCoy

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### **2011 Frontier Pages Telephone Books**

The 2011 Frontier Pages telephone books are at the Powell Campus Center Mailroom. Please stop by and pick up what you need.

Thank you.

Submitted by: Sue Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Safety tips for walking on ice

Please use extreme caution when traveling by foot or vehicle in and around the construction areas on campus. Pay special attention to the crosswalk area near the McMahon bldg. as well as the driveways between Perlman Hall and Myers Hall and Powell Campus Center. The construction vehicles are doing their best to look out for pedestrians; however, they also need your help in paying attention to dangerous situations. Do not cross behind any construction vehicle or delivery truck unless you have been told to do so by one of the traffic spotters. If there is no spotter, you must cross in front of the vehicle after you have the driver's attention and their vehicle is stopped.

Due to fluctuating winter weather conditions, several roadways and walkways have slushy, snowy or icy conditions. Be prepared when walking outdoors in the winter and use caution at all times. Please read the accompanying flyer for details on winter travel preparedness.

Just a reminder, all accidents must be reported to Public Safety (607-871- 2108) or EHS (607-871- 2190) immediately.

Thank you. Cherise Haase, EHS Manager

Attachment: Walking safely on ice

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **Byrdcliffe Artist in Residence Program**

The Woodstock Byrdcliffe Guild offers month long Artist in Residence (AIR) opportunities for visual artists, composers, playwrights/screenwriters, and writers of fiction, nonfiction and poetry. Longer residencies are available for ceramic artists. The AIR sessions generally occur during the months of June, July, August, and September. The Woodstock Byrdcliffe Guild's goal is to provide solitude in a community and uninterrupted time in which to concentrate on creative work alongside fellow artists. Opened in 1903, the Byrdcliffe Art Colony was placed on the National Register of Historic Sites in 1979 for its architectural and historical significance. It is located in the Catskill Mountains, 1.5 miles from the center of Woodstock, New York.

For more information or to apply, please go to http://www.woodstockguild...

The application deadline is Tuesday, March 1, 2011.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

# Classic Movie Matinee: 'Winchester '73' (1950)

Thursday, Feb. 10 at 1:30 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585.593.3410

This exceptional Western about the tracking of a man and a stolen rifle through a series of interrelated episodes leads to a memorable shootout. Actors starring in this landmark film include James Stewart, Shelley Winters, Dan Duryea, John McIntire, Rock Hudson, and Will Geer.

The library-sponsored film is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews